Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

/| 8-0890

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Hi Mackenzie:

Nilaksh Kothari

Tuesday, August 28, 2018 2:28 PM
Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

Mark Seidl Shipbuilders

Re: MPU Commission

Yes please. Thank you for checking in. | am cc this e mail to Mark as well for his confirmation.

Regards,
Nilaksh

Nilaksh Kothari P.E. | CEO and General Manager

Manitowoc Public Utilities
(920) 686-4351 | Direct Line

1303 S. 8" Street | P.O. Box 1090 | Manitowoc, WI 54221

(920) 686-4348 fax |www.mpu.orq

On Aug 28, 2018, at 2:17 PM, Mackenzie Reed-Kadow <mreedkadow@manitowoc.org> wrote:

Good afternoon,

Does Mark Seidl want to be reappointed to the MPU Commission? His term expires 9/30/18.

Thank you,

Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

Deputy City Clerk
City of Manitowoc

900 Quay St, Manitowoc, W1 54220
P: 920-686-6952 F: 920-686-6959

edkadow anitow
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The information contained in this message is confidential, It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above. If the
receiver of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution, use, or copying of this message is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the address noted
above and delete the message. Thank you.



